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SUNY Emeritus Group and Friends
Winter Gathering and Open House
194 Central Avenue, Fredonia, NY

This year the Emeritus group was included in thecalinpus holiday reception held at President
Hor vat hds home o nt Jhetentire dampus staif evas graebed from 1:00 until 5:00 th.
cool winter day. It is difficult to say how many emeritus members attended this gathering since it was
Open House and people came and went at various times during the afternoon.

It goes without saying that the Faculty Student Association prepared a fabulous buffet. Everyor
delighted in the array of delicious hors dodoe

Even as people were mingling and chatting about holiday plans, Peter Komada, our dependab
photographer, was able to get some very nice pictures of smiling people dressed in their holiday attire

After attending the Presidentds Open House
their choice of several events taking place throughout the village.

Some of the community events available that day included Miracle on Main Street which includ
activities for children in Barker Commons, the WCA Christmas Ornament Sale, a craft show held at tl
Met hodi st Chur ch, the Farmer 0s Mar ket at t he
Presbyterian Church, Santads Workshop held at
and the Empty Bowl Sale held at the Blessed Mary Angela Parish in Dunkirk.

Although it was a busy day and many found it challenging to get from place to place in order to
enjoy all the holiday activities that took place, all agreed it was a delightful way to start the holiday se

A brief reminder for those members who wish to take advantage of the discounted Life Dues, tl
deadline is April 15, 2014. For more information on age groups and discounted dues, please refer to
Fall 2013 Emeritus Newsletter or contact Phil Kumler at kumler@fredonia.edu or phor@8F¥2825.

As of this writing and as we approach the beginning of the 2014 year, it must be noted here th
our area has already had its shar e oWwhicbpgrddeeswh
ol ake effect snowd in all I t s gus tstpwe hdflexperienbed f
the amount of snowfall that usually falls the entire winter season.

The spring meeting will be held on Thursday, March 20t at Shorewood Country Club. We
have often discussed moving our spring gathering to a little later in March to better accommodate thc
late-returning snowbirds. The first day of spring seemed like a logical choice. This year we will recogr
both spring event§ St Patri ckds Day and the Vernal Equi |
increases the likelihood of pleasant spring weather. We hope you aren't inconvenienced by the later

Respectfully submitted,

Carolyn BfiggsS(;retary
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Here in alpha order ar e s onmieh almiktss fofr msewmide alge u th
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Dan O' Rour ke, Editor
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